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MEDIA RELEASE 
Issued: 22 February 2007

 
Review of Griffin Legacy Amendments to 

Canberra’s National Capital Plan 
 
Federal Parliament’s Joint Standing Committee on the National Capital and External 
Territories will conduct a roundtable public hearing this Friday on the Griffin Legacy 
Amendments to the National Capital Plan for Canberra. 
 
The hearing will be held on Friday, 23 February 2007 in Committee Room 1R1, 
Parliament House, Canberra. 
 
The committee will review: 
• Amendment 56, The Griffin Legacy – Principles and Policies; 
• Amendment 59, City Hill Precinct; 
• Amendment 60, Constitution Avenue; and 
• Amendment 61, West Basin. 
 
Information about each of the amendments can be found at the website of the National 
Capital Authority (NCA): 
www.nationalcapital.gov.au/planning_and_urban_design/national_capital_plan/amendments.asp 
 
Public Hearing Details 
 
Committee: Joint Standing Committee on the National Capital and External Territories 
Venue:  Committee Room 1R1, Parliament House, Canberra 
Date:  23 February 2007 
Time:  9.00am to 4.00pm 
 
 

To arrange media comment: contact the Chairman of the Committee, Senator Ross Lightfoot on 
08 9221 8955 (Perth).  
 
For further information: Please contact the committee secretariat on (02) 6277 4355 or visit the 
committee's website at www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/ncet
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